
Watertown School Committee 
 

Policy Subcommittee Report 
 

Meeting Date: November 9, 2015 
 
Location: Philips School 
 
Subcommittee Members in Attendance: Guido Guidotti (chair), Elizabeth Yusem and 
Julie McMahon 
 
School Officials in Attendance: Jean Fitzgerald and Shirley Lundberg 
 
 

I. Call to Order 
 

The meeting was called to order at 11:08 A.M. 
 

II. Watertown High School Handbook 
 

The Subcommittee discussed adding language regarding makeup requirements 
for missing school work due to absences, as well as for exams. By a vote of 3-
0 in favor, the changes were forwarded to the full committee. 
 

III. Watertown Public Schools Library Materials Selection Policy 
 

The subcommittee discussed adding language to the policy and by a vote of 3-
0 in favor recommended advancing the changes to the full committee. 
 

IV. Kindergarten Start Date and Entrance Requirements 
 

The subcommittee discussed changing the language of the policy and by a 
vote of 3-0 in favor recommended sending the changes to the full committee. 
 

V. File KI: Visitors to the Schools 
 

The subcommittee discussed changing the language to the policy. By a vote of 
3-0 in favor, the changes were forwarded to the full committee. 
 

VI. File JKAA: Physical Restraint of Students 
 

The subcommittee discussed changing the language of the policy and by a 
vote of 3-0 in favor forwarded the changes to the full committee. 
 

VII. Adjournment 
 

The meeting adjourned at 12:45 P.M. 
 
Submitted by Guido Guidotti, Chair 


